
 
 
 

Information Report 

 
To: Board of Trustees     Date: April 13, 2021 
 
From:  W. Plessl      File No:  8800.69 
 
Re:  Scheduled Use of Pier 8 Site - 2021 
 
 
Background: 
 
Many events have been staged on Hamilton’s waterfront (Pier 8) and in order to keep the Board informed 
of planned activities the following provides the required background.  These events are staged outdoors 
and are currently pending or closed due to COVID-19 Restrictions. 
 
Summary of Events: 
 

1. HWT Summer Roller Skating with DJ – CLOSED / PENDING COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 
   

2. Music on The Waterfront - CLOSED DUE TO COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 
 

3. Steel City Swing Dancing - Sunday, July 11 & August 8 from 7 to 10 pm.  
This will be the 3rd year for this activity and they provide an insurance certificate and pay a fee of 
$25 per date.  The event drew 50 – 60 dancers in 2019.  PENDING COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 

 
4. HWT sponsored Hamilton Harbour Fishing Derby – CLOSED DUE TO COVID-19 

RESTRICTIONS 
 

5. Past Groups that have not yet contacted the HWT for a Summer Event include:  SalsaSoul 
Dancing, Royal Scottish Dancers, Hamilton International Folk Dancers, Threshold School of 
Building, Hamilton Concert Band and Hammer City Roller Girls. 
 
 

 
WJP  


